
Democratic Radio "Governor’s False Claim on Pre-existing Conditions"

Written by Wisconsin Senate, Bridget Esser
Thursday, 20 September 2018 14:48 - 

The Governor’s claim to be the defender of pre-existing conditions is false.

  

  

MADISON, WI – Senator Mark Miller (D-Monona) offered the weekly Democratic radio address
today.

  

The audio file of this week’s address can be found here .

  

A written transcript of the address is below:

  

“Hello, this is Senator Mark Miller with this week’s democratic radio address.

  

“In this week’s necessary fact check, we look at the Governor’s claim to be the defender of
pre-existing conditions.

  

“Under the Affordable Care Act, insurance companies are prohibited from denying health
insurance to persons with pre-existing conditions. The Governor is falsely claiming that he is the
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http://media2.legis.wisconsin.gov/multimedia/Sen16/senatormillerradio092018.mp3
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protector of this provision that allows our neighbors who have had the misfortune to have been
sick in the past to purchase health insurance today at reasonable cost. This claim by the
Governor is blatantly not true.

  

“Instead of protecting the ability of Wisconsinites to get health insurance without regard to
pre-existing conditions, the Governor, together with his Lt. Governor and his Republican
Attorney General and with the support from the Republican majority in the legislature, joined a
lawsuit seeking to overturn the very protections that many in Wisconsin depend on.

  

“We rate his claim: false.”
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